
 

 

 

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO: 
krinercash@buffaloschools.org  

 
Dr. Kriner Cash, Superintendent  
Buffalo City School District 
65 Niagara Square Room #712 City Hall 
Buffalo, NY 14202 
 

Dear Dr. Kriner Cash: 

 
 
June 15, 2020

This notice is to inform you that on May 15th, 2020 the New York State Board of Regents 
received three applications to establish a charter school within the City of Buffalo. The applications 
are under review for possible action at the November 16-17, 2020 Board of Regents meeting. 
Full application

mailto:charterschools@nysed.gov
mailto:krinercash@buffaloschools.org
http://www.p12.nysed.gov/psc/startcharter/StartCharter2020.html
http://www.p12.nysed.gov/psc/publichearing.html
https://www.regents.nysed.gov/common/regents/files/620bra10.pdf
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All documentation listed above should be submitted electronically to  
CharterSchools@nysed.gov (the subject line of the email should include: ‘Name of Charter 
School’ Public Hearing). 

 
In addition, Buffalo City School District 

mailto:CharterSchools@nysed.gov
mailto:CharterSchools@nysed.gov
mailto:Vickie.Smith@nysed.gov
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2020 NYSED Round 1 Charter School Applications 

Proposed 
School 

Name; Grade 
Levels; Max 
Enrollment 

Community 
School 

District of 
Location 

Proposed 
Board Chair 

Name 

Proposed Board 
Chair Email Address 

Public 
Contact 
Name 

Public Contact Email 
Address 

Mission Statement 

Ellington 
Preparatory 
Academy 
Charter 
School
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